
 

 

 

Year Group: Nursery 

Week beginning: 27.2.17 

Next week our learning will be based on the books ‘Fancy That!’ and ‘The Odd Egg’. 

We will be: 

 Making predictions about what may come out of unhatched eggs 

 Describing a range of different eggs – describing their size, patterns on them etc. 

 Designing and creating our own polystyrene eggs 

 Practising matching number and quantity 

 

Don’t forget: 

 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 3rd March.  The children can come to school 

dressed as a character from a book and they will be taking part in a range of book-based 

activities during the day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


